
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Michael Murray as the County Planning Commission representative on
TRANSPAC, as recommended by the County Planning Commission. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
TRANSPAC (formally called Transportation Planning Partnership and Cooperation) is the
regional transportation planning committee for Central County. All cities and the County
must participate in the regional transportation committees to be eligible for their
return-to-source allocations under the local transportation sales tax program (Measure C and
Measure J). The Board of Supervisors appoints two members of TRANSPAC: a Supervisor
and a Planning Commissioner. The Planning Commission recommends the appointment of
Michael Murray to fill its vacant seat on TRANSPAC. The previous representative, Donald
Snyder, reliquished the seat recently due to a change in his daily schedule that made it
difficult for him to attend the TRANSPAC meetings. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/24/2009 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Gayle B. Uilkema, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Susan A. Bonilla, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  335-1201

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  24, 2009 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Katherine Sinclair, Deputy

cc: Michael Murray, County Planning Commission,   Barbara Neustadter, TRANSPAC   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Catherine Kutsuris, Conservation & Development Director

Date: February  24, 2009

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Appointment of County Planning Commission Representative to TRANSPAC


